
Emerald Green Lake Louise Marie Water Company 
PO Box 129 

  Rock Hill, New York 12775 
 

 
                                                                        May 29, 2007 
 
Secretary Jaclyn Brilling 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
 By this letter the Emerald Green Lake Louise Marie Water Company is formally 
requesting Staff of the  Department of Public Service’s Water Rates Staff to electronically file its 
compliance filing as per the Commission Order dated May 25, 2007 in Case 06-W-1584.  
Enclosed is a cancellation supplement (No.4),  a postponement supplement (Supplement No.5) 
and Leaf No. 12, Revision 3  to  its P.S.C. No. 1 – Water Tariff,  on its behalf.   
 

                               Sincerely, 
 
 
                               Judith Cutler, President  
          Emerald Green Lake Louise Marie Water Company 

 

Received: 5/29/2007


